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The Mead PA - Thank you 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
We hope that this email finds you and your family well. 

 
Once again, we’ve had an unusual year and even though we’ve not been able to do the fundraising we 

would have liked, we are so grateful to everyone who has supported the PA this year. 

 

The PA relies on its parent volunteers, and we cannot function without your support. The PA committee 

is made up of the Chair (this job can be shared), Vice Chairs (minimum of 2, but can be more), 

Secretary and Treasurer. Each class also has class reps who communicate between the classes and 

the PA, although anyone from the school is welcome to attend the PA meetings. 

 

The end of this term will see several of the current PA committee stand down from their roles and we 

need volunteers to take on these positions, we are looking to fill both the chair and vice chair positions. 

There will be a full hand over of all positions and I will still be on hand should you need assistance. 

 

The role is varied and a great way of meeting and socialising with other parents whilst helping fundraise 

for our school. Should you want any further information I can be contacted on themeadpa@gmail.com. 

 

We will have an AGM in September where new members will be elected. 

 
If you are new to the school and wish to be added to your class WhatsApp then please get in touch with 

us at themeadpa@gmail.com. 

 

Lastly, a reminder when purchasing new uniform. The PA receives 20% commission from Stamptastic. If 

you hate sewing in name labels, then this is the way forward. For each stamp sold the PA receive 20% 

commission. You will need to enter our PTA code which is KT190QG or you can use this link - 

https://bit.ly/STAMPKT190QG 
 

Wishing you a very happy Summer holidays. 

Kind regards 

Suzanne Pearson 

PA Chair 
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